
SOLEDAD UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR THE SUFFICIENCY OF INSTRUCTIONAL 
MATERIALS FOR 2015/2016 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Education Code Section 60119, the Governing Board of the Soledad 
Unified School District, shall hold a public hearing on October 14, 2015 at 7:00 
p.m. in the District Office Board Room at 1261 Metz Rd., Soledad, California, at 
which time the Governing Board shall encourage participation by parents, teachers, 
members of the community interested in the affairs of the school district, and 
bargaining unit leaders, shall make a determination, through a resolution, or will 
have prior to the end of the 2015/16 school year, sufficient textbooks or 
instructional materials, or both, in each subject that are consistent with the content 
and cycles of the curriculum framework adopted by the State Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date Posted: October 2, 2015 
By:  Irma Firme  


